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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

At this time I feel there need to be more stringent regulations on the gas drilling going on in PA. It is abhorrent
the one of the activities that could most blatently affect our natural resources is exempt from the clean air and
water act in PA. As citizens we have the right to know our natural resources that are life-supporting are
protected. Just as the gas companies may claim that having inexpensive natural resources such as gas are
important, even more so are our water and air. For this reason I support DEP's proposal for tougher standards
on the oil and gas drilling activities.
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